
West Lothian Development Plan 

Scheme No.16 March 2024 

Feedback form 

We'd really like to hear from you about the Development Plan Scheme No.16 (DPS No.16 so we 

can improve future versions. If you have a few minutes, please answer the questions below and email the 

form back to us at: wlldp@westlothian.gov.uk 

or send it to: The Development Planning and Environment Manager, Planning, Economic Development and 
Regeneration, Civic Centre, Howden South Road, Livingston EH54 6FF. 

1. Have we made DPS No.16  easy to understand? [Q] Yes [QJ No

 If no, please tell us why 

2. Are there any aspects of the DPS No. 16 that we could improve? [QJ Yes

If yes, please tell us which 

aspects and why 

3. Has the DPS No .16 (or indeed the previously approved DPS) encouraged

 you to take part in the next Local Development Plan (LOP) process?

If no, please tell us why r 

[Q] No

[QJ Yes [QJ No



4. How else could we encourage you or others to get involved in the LDP process?

5. What planning issues are particularly of interest to you? (please tick)

[DI Housing

[ DI Built heritage

Other 
(please 
specify) 

[DI Employment [ DI Transport [DI Retail

[DI Renewable energy [DJ Waste management

[DI Environment

[DJ Mineral extraction

6. Have you previously taken part in a local development plan or other development plan exercise?

Thank you for completing this questionnaire. Your input will help improve later Development Plan Schemes. 

If you would like us to reply to your comments please provide us with your contact details below. 

Name 

Address r

Tel No. 

Email 

This form was last updated March 2024




